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GLEN CAIRN SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 
Tuesday, May 5th, 2015 – 7 p.m. 

Library 
 
 

AGENDA 
 

 
1. Welcome and Call to Order    Shauna    

 
2. Approval of Minutes from Meeting of Apr/15 All    

3. Principal’s Report     Shannon   
 

4. Staff Report      Teacher rep   
 
5. Chairperson’s Report     Shauna    
 
6. Financial Report     Diana(Shauna)  

 
7. OCASC       Paul   

 
8. New Business:      All     

 
9. Adjourn      Shauna   

 
 

Date of Next Meeting – June 9, 2015 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Minutes 

Attendance 



Shauna Spearman-Chair Amy DiRienzo 
Shannon Smith-Principal Paul Warner-OCASC Rep 
Matthew Edgworth-Teacher Rep Wendy Clee 
Allison Trudeau-Vice Chair Shari Aikins-Ford 
Janet Levis Stacie Shea 
Shannon Villeneuve  
 
Shauna called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM 
 
Minutes from last meeting accepted and seconded. Motion passed. 
 
Principal’s Report-Shannon Smith  
 

• Labour relations – ETFO has indicated strike action beginning Monday, May 11th.  Appears 
work to rule or partial withdrawal of services will occur. Schools will remain open. Details 
will be provided as information becomes available. Support from parents may be sought to 
continue some activities. 

 
• Open House – May 14th. Many community partners will join us – Councillor Hubley, Do it for 

Daron, A.Y. Jackson, Pakenham. Special guests will be slam poets.  Students will take lead and 
be ambassadors. 

 
• TTFM – Survey to be completed. 

 
• Career Day – May 28th. Keynote and session speakers booked. Made possible through student 

advisory council’s Speak Up grant. 
 

• Band Trip is June 3rd and June 4th. No update at this point.    
 

• Leaving Ceremony – June 25th. Parking permit issued for far side of Jack Charron. Families can 
also park on side streets.  Parking also available at pool (not tennis courts), library.  Thank you 
to Allison for looking into cake costs and chair availability from John Young. 

 
• Soccer balls – Thanks to Allison for securing donation of two bags of soccer balls for use by 

students in phys ed class and at recess. 
 
 
 

Staff Report-Matt Edgeworth 
 
 

• Classroom- Inquiry project is coming along. 
 

 
 
Chair Report-Shauna 
 



• Upcoming Kanata zone meeting on May 11th. Please forward any questions or concerns to be 
addressed at meeting. 

 
Treasurer Report- Shauna 

 
• Our current balance is $4,306.93 
• The Improve with Improv cost was $1,356 and was split evenly between school council and 

school generated funds. Council paid $678 
• School council will pay for Scientists in the Schools at a cost of $2,220 
• Council will leave a balance of $1,000 for next year’s council which leaves $408.93 
• Motion put forth by Shauna that the $408.93 be put towards the grade 8 leaving ceremony.  All 

in favour. 
 

OCASC-Paul 
 
• School yard greening was discussed. 
• Upcoming elections for OCASC executive 

 
 
 
Picnic 
 
• The school will once again be providing pizza for all students.  Drinks and freezies will be 

available for purchase.  Idea of having water stations available. 
• School is looking into hiring entertainment such as Junkyard Symphony for the picnic.  As 

well the plan is for games (beach volleyball,etc.) 
 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:00 PM 
 
Next meeting June 9, 2015 in the Library. 
 


